
You're Invited to Our Family Game Night! 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to invite you to a fun-filled Family Game Night at our home! 

Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 

Time: 6:00 PM - 10:00 PM 

Location: 123 Family Lane, Hometown, ST 12345 

Please bring your favorite board games and any snacks you'd like to share. We'll provide drinks 

and some fun prizes for the winners! 

RSVP by March 20th so we can plan accordingly. 

Can't wait to see everyone! 

Love, 

The Johnson Family 


